
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

May 29th, 2024 

 
 
Garden Club, we are meeting this Friday at lunch.  
 
Congratulations to our Carson Graham Community Initiatives and 
Leadership students and Carson staff for providing monthly dinners for 
those in need in our community. We will resume next year. Our leadership 
students have provided an important service for the community.  
 
This year we have been able to plan and prepare over 1000 meals for 
those living in the poverty cycle, new immigrants and refugees and people 
living with disabilities. Well done Carson Graham!  
 


